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Safe Routes to Schools Grant. 
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Tupelo Public School District intends to collaborate with the City of 
Tupelo to apply for a Safe Routes to School grant.  The city will be 
the lead applicant on this grant.  If awarded, funds will be used to 
build sidewalks around some of our schools where students are 
likely to walk or are already walking and to support 
encouragement and enforcement programs for parents, staff and, 
students. 
 

 


